
LITTLE CHEER CAMP IS COMING SOON!! 

Little Cheer Camp will be held on July 28th. We will start at 
8:00 and will conclude with a showoff at 3:30. Everyone K3-6th 
grade is invited. The fee will be $35.00 per cheerleader. This 
fee will cover 2 snacks with drinks and a tee shirt. Each 
cheerleader will need to bring a lunch. We will be performing at 
Meet The Tigers to be held on August 12th at the football field. 

Please fill out the following form and return on the first day of 
camp. 

Camp Form 

Name: _________________ 

Grade: _________________ 

Parent’s name: ___________ 

Phone number: ___________ 

Shirt size (please check your child’s tee shirts for size): 
__________ 

Medical problems: ________________________________ 

 


